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Parks and Recreation Minutes 
November 7, 2022 

6:00 PM 
 
The Park and Recreation Meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM on Monday, November 7, 
2022, at the Marysville Borough Office.  Present were Chair, Charles Wentzel and Committee 
Member Jackie Zulli.  Also, present was Borough Manager, Zachary Border. 

New Business 
 

1. Review October Minutes  

The minutes were reviewed and approved.  

 

2. Breakfast with Santa and the Marysville Bridge Drop 

William from the Moose came and spoke about breakfast with Santa and the Bridge 

Drop event on New Year’s Eve.  For Breakfast with Santa, he was requesting that the 

Borough pay for the food, but would not need any help serving this year.  The 

Committee agreed to pay for the food expense.  For the Bridge Drop the request for 

Union Street and the Square to be closed along with bleachers being dropped off at 

the event site.  This was agreed to and the street closure was sent to the full council 

for approval.  

 

3. Pool 

There was discussion on when to start advertising for lifeguards and how to better 

secure and retain lifeguards.  

  

4. Playground  

Discussion around the DCNR Grant that was received and how to move forward 

with designing the new playgroup.  Zach said he would ask Steve from General Rec 

to come in and speak to the group about playground design,  

 

5. Railroaders’ Memorial Dedication  

Rich Stees had let Zach know that the construction was just about complete and 

wanted to know if council would want to do a dedication.  The committee to do a  
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Dedication, but wait until around the spring to have it coincide with the opening of 

the Rockville bridge.   

 
Old Business 
 

1. Grant Updates  

Zach gave an update that the CDBG money could be used as a match for the DCNR 

grant.  

 

2. Plant a new tree to decorate for Christmas  

This was going to be delayed until next year. 

 

3. Halloween Parade (Follow Up) 

There was discussion on the parade and what could be done better next year along 

with what the prize money should be for each participant.   

 

4. Newsletter  

Zach reported back that most municipalities are doing both online and virtual 

newsletters so he could not get a proper sense of how they do advertising. 

 

5. Tree Trimming 

This has not been completed yet.   

 
 


